
24” Cold Planer Request for Bids 

The City of North Augusta is accepting sealed bids for the purpose of purchasing a new (2021-2022) model 24” 

Cold Planer (High Flow) for a track loader.  Bids will be opened February 9, 2022 at 10:00 AM at the 

Operations Facility 61 Claypit Rd in North Augusta. Delivery must be made within 60 days of bid award.  The 

bidder must confirm that this unit is compatible with a CAT 289D track loader and that all necessary components 

to connect it to the track loader are included. 

Staff will intensively review any planer brand / model quoted to include specifications, warranty, years in business 

for the manufacturer, parts availability, and user reviews. List model of planer below and warranty information: 

Planer Brand / Model ___________________________________ 

24” Cold Planer ___________________________________ 

Tax and delivery ___________________________________ 

Total   ___________________________________ 

Accessories if available: 

Water tank  ____________________________________ 

Replacement teeth ____________________________________ 

Warranty  ____________________________________ 

 

The City of North Augusta reserves the right to reject any and all bids. 

Name of bidder  ______________________________________ 

Signature  ______________________________________ 

Company   ______________________________________ 

Address  ______________________________________ 

   ______________________________________ 

Telephone  ______________________________________ 

Please submit this bid document, current specification sheet for items bid, warranty information, and any 

supporting documentation in a sealed envelope to: 

 

David Caddell, Superintendent Streets and Drains 

City of North Augusta 

61 Claypit Rd 

North Augusta, SC 29841 

(803) 441-4295 

 


